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Comments: Having read the Forest Service draft DEIS which is response to an application submitted by GTR

and their proposed implementation of the GTR's master development plan, I am voicing my concerns. Reviewing

the summary of the Alternatives in the Environmental impact statement these are my concerns:

1. Multiple areas of non-contiguous impact will create greater negative environmental consequences to flora,

fauna and geology.

2. Increased human to wildlife interaction will increase stress on wildlife immigration pathways.

3. Expansion will increase demand on already overloaded county transportation agencies, requiring increased

property taxes to offset road degradation.

4. Expansion will increase stress on Forest Service and Health agencies, and costs will not be incurred by GTR

but by the citizens of Teton County.

GTR indicates that they wish to be competitive with surrounding areas in terms of ski resorts. Reviewing the GTR

Dreamcatcher Webcam 4/17 midday, I saw 3 skiers. Expansion into South Bowl and or Mono Trees areas would

severely impact Teton valley's way of life. Are today's profits more important than Teton Valley's present and

future way of life? Please do not grant GTR expansion.


